City of Allegan Water Utilities Department 350 North Street Allegan MI 49010



Dear Valued Water Customer,

The City of Allegan and the Allegan Water Utilities are closely monitoring the spread of the COVID-19 pandemic in the United States and in Michigan. As a valued customer of our utilities, you know the City is committed to providing a cleaner, safer, and healthier environment for us all. Our top priority is the health and safety of our employees and the community we serve.

Today, our passion for doing so is demonstrated through our commitment to our customers and employees, making their safety a top priority. The City is continually monitoring the news and official COVID-19 updates, and will continue to follow local and national government mandates as applicable.

Our Drinking Water and Resource Recovery Facilities will continue to be staffed and operated to provide safe drinking water and clean water returned back to the environment. The CDC has posted information concerning COVID-19 in drinking water and sanitary sewer systems on their website. The CDC states the COVID-19 virus should be removed and/or rendered inactive by the use of normal filtration and disinfection processes already in place at both Allegan Water Facilities.

To guard against the spread of COVID-19, and to comply with the current recommendations pertaining to public gatherings, the water facilities office buildings will be closed to all visitors.

Rest assured that our water utilities team remains committed to addressing the community's needs. We ask at this time that you contact us via phone or email for any questions, assistance, or comments on the water utility system. For information on water bills or other City functions, please contact City Hall. A Water Utilities contact list is listed below.

The City of Allegan is committed to the safety of our community and our employees; providing and promoting a clean and healthy environment remains our top priority. We thank you for your understanding and support during this unprecedented time.

Contacts:

Name	Department	Phone	Email
Doug Sweeris	Utilities Director	269-895-2067	dsweeris@cityofallegan.org
Joe Wilson	WTP Manager	269-895-2072	jwwilson@cityofallegan.org
Jim Greis	WFFR Manager	269-895-2071	jgreis@cityofallegan.org
Shawn Hauck	Distribution Manager	269-895-2068	shauck@cityofallegan.org

Sincerely,

Douglos Luceri Doug Sweeris,

Water Utilities Director,

City of Allegan, MI